
The Garage 
 
The Garage would like to invite you to a Referral Network meeting, here at 
The Garage on Friday 9th September, 10.30am – 12.30pm. 
 
This is an opportunity for you to find out about what activities we have on offer 
for young people this Autumn, including subsidized & fully funded activity & 
how you can refer young people to us. 
 
It will also provide a chance for us to informally feedback about our 
engagement with young people this Summer, discuss current issues facing 
your services & for you to input into our referral and monitoring processes & 
systems.  
 
We would welcome your comments as we are keen to make our 
communication & partnership with you as effective & mutually beneficial as 
possible. 
 
You will also get to see our newly refurbished lounge area which will have just 
been completed! 
 
We hope you can make it.  
 
Please confirm your attendance by contacting me on 01603 283 368 or by 
email Emily.cox@thegarage.org.uk  
 
 
www.thegarage.org.uk  
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